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OCDD Extends Compliance Date for Self-Direction Employers 
 
On March 12, 2025, the Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) provided a 
statewide training to Self-Direction employers regarding documentation requirements and 
content. During that training, OCDD notified employers that implementation of these documentation 
requirements must start on May 1, 2025 for individuals in Self-Direction. However, OCDD has 
extended the start date for documentation compliance with the new OCDD format/content to June 1, 
2025. 
 
A new Self-Direction Employer Documentation training video and PowerPoint have been developed and 
posted to: https://www.ldh.la.gov/office-for-citizens-with-developmental-disabilities/self-direction 
 
Self-Direction employers are reminded that OCDD will monitor all employers to ensure compliance 
with the documentation requirements. 
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